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Students will be taking three scheduled bathroom breaks during the school day.  
· Our first break is at 8:50.  This is an opportunity for both 5A and 5B to eat a snack and take a restroom break. This break lasts approximately 15 minutes giving all students plenty of time to use the facilities.

· Our second break is during our lunch recess; 11:49.  Students have 20 minutes to stop by the bathrooms for another pit stop.  Once students are in the lunch room, they have access to bathroom in there as well.

· Our third bathroom break is after lunch at 12:30.  Both bathrooms are opened for 5A and 5B to use.  

Any student needing an unscheduled bathroom break is free to go to the nurse’s office (with permission) all morning long. If a student needs an unscheduled bathroom break in the afternoon, Mrs. Miller is in the courtyard and the primary bathrooms are available.  
Please understand that no student is prevented from taking a bathroom. When students ask to take a break, they are usually given permission immediately.  Occasionally, students are asked to wait no more than 5 minutes if their timing isn’t great ( finishing testing, finishing a lesson, or we’re about to take a break in 5 minutes). 

Please email your child’s homeroom teacher if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Cindy Kusbel & Denise Beckwith


